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TRAFFIC ADVISORY AND STREET CLOSURE:  STONE STREET – 

MONDAY, JUNE 3 – FRIDAY, JUNE 14, 2024 

 

 

Due to adjacent building construction, Stone Street will be closed between Washington and Arcade 

Streets from June 3 – June 14, 2024.  Motorists should take note of the following: 

 

• Arcade Street will reverse directions on Tuesday and become a one-way southbound 

street, which will enable CitiBus to maintain operations in and out of the Transfer Center.  

Stone Street will remain westbound only and all southbound traffic on Arcade must turn 

right onto Stone Street. 

 

• To keep Arcade Street and Stone Street as clear as possible for CitiBus operations, the 

City encourages traffic bound for the Stone Street Public Parking Lot to use the Clinton 

Street entrance to access the lot. 

   

 

The City will follow standard protocol to establish traffic control by installing temporary 

barricades and signage for the duration of the work. 
 


